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NOTICE OF WATER BILLING POLICY CHANGES 

EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2016 

At the last regular meeting of  the Village Board of  the Village of  
Camargo, the following changes were made to the current 
water billing policy.  PLEASE READ CAREFULLY: 

• A 10% late fee will be added to all balances not paid or postmarked by the 
tenth of  the month.   

• All balances must be PAID IN FULL prior to 12:00 NOON on the 25th of  
each month, or disconnection will occur.  Partial payments will NOT be 
accepted on accounts that have been issued a final notice.  If  a final notice 
is issued, payment must be placed in DROP BOX at the COMMUNITY 
BUILDING by 12:00 NOON on the 25th of  the month to avoid disconnection. 

• In the event that disconnection occurs for non-payment, a $25 re-connect 
fee must be paid PRIOR to reinstatement of  service. 

• Payment for bills can be made in three ways: 

1. There is now a drop box at the Community Building.  It is located at 
the main entrance, clearly marked “Water Bills.”  Please do NOT 
place cash in the drop box. 

2. Payments can be made at the Longview State Bank in Camargo.  
They are open Monday thru Thursday from 9:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m., 
Fridays from 9:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m., and Saturdays from 8:00 a.m. 
until Noon.  Payments may also be placed in the night deposit 
located in the drive-thru outside normal business hours. 

3. Mail to:  Village of  Camargo 
P.O. Box 259 
Camargo, IL  61919 

If  you have questions, please contact Rick Kielhorn, Water Superintendent: 
217-832-8464. 

THANKS FOR YOUR COOPERATION! 
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